Good evening Ram Family,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly message.

Our 8th grade formal will be on Saturday, May 11 from 4 pm to 6 pm at the middle school. We are currently selling tickets during school hours. Tickets are $5 per person.

Interim reports will go out this week. All students should receive a progress report on how their student is performing. Please take the time to communicate with teachers regarding how to help improve your child's grades.

We are still offering tutoring after school on Tuesday's and Thursday's for students that need help. We also have 2 more Saturday School events on May 4 and May 18. Please consider signing your students up.

Athletics this week:
Baseball/Softball
Monday, April 29 - vs. Hairston @Hairston
Thursday, May 2 - vs. Mendenhall @Home

Track
Wednesday, May 1 - vs. Jackson @Home

Last but certainly not least, please encourage your students to be in dress code daily and to follow school rules. We are in drive mode as our students prepare for the EOG exams, so distractions should be at a minimum. We will not let students distract others from learning, so please have a conversation with your students regarding their in-school behavior for the remainder of the school year. Those are all of the announcements for this week, so let's continue "Charging Ahead" and let's have a great week Rams!

